    My name is Dorothy Handelman and you can find me at my home at 4 Evergreen Way where I’ve resided with my family since 1995. My professional background is of a working commercial photographer who has produced images for books, packaging, catalogues, portraits and events and it’s been a rewarding career for which I am very grateful.

    My goal in seeking to photograph my fellow residents of this special neighborhood is to create a document that represents who we all are, as fellow dwellers of Sleepy Hollow Manor, in the year 2020. I am not seeking any compensation, this is a personal project and I am happy to provide a digital image file of your household for you to use as you see fit!

    I look forward to the opportunity to photograph as many of my fellow residents as are willing and will practice social distancing during these stressful times of the ongoing pandemic. I work quickly and believe within 15 minutes we will have accomplished your porch portrait sitting and do not want to make this hard or onerous for anyone involved.

    Thank you for your interest and willingness to participate in this endeavor and I am excited to connect with all of you and create your portrait! 
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